
SABRE ATHLETICS
Jr/SrTrack & Field practices will run

every Monday, from 3:30-5:00 p.m.
Outdoor practices will be held at

Patton Park, so athletes are asked to
dress for the weather.

Thank you to everyone who
supported the recent Scholastic
Book Fair. With your support, we

are able to purchase
$1000 in free books and resources

for our Library!

Families are invited to attend the
Patton Park Spring Society Meeting
on Thursday, May 8, in Mrs. Rast’s

Room. The Society is responsible for
the beautification and upgrades of
the Park. Bring your ideas on what
you would like to see in the Park!

NEWSLETTER
W E D N E S D A Y ,  A P R I L  3 0 ,  2 0 2 5 L I V I N G S T O N E  S C H O O L

Congratulations to the Graduating
Class of 2025 as they celebrate

their accomplishments this
Friday, May 2!

Roc Amell Blazquez
Karin Bailey
Emilia Banda

Breanna Clifton
Caleb Harker

Ainsley Harriott
Mike Lwugi

Nevaeh MacKinnon
Ryder Poulin
Paige Rast

Axel Safranka
Natalee Smyth
Shawn Smyth
Ruby Spranza
Ashley Watson

The staff will be serving breakfast to the
class on Friday morning at 8:00 a.m.

The ceremony is open to the public
at 7:00 p.m.

Grades 2 & 3 Field 
Trip to the Helen

Schuler Nature Centre
and

Ukranian cultural
presentation
at the Yates

Theatre!




